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Full Text

The Permanent Forum urges UNDP to enhance its own capacity in the area of
indigenous peoples’ issues by ensuring sufficient expertise and human resources,
in particular at the headquarters level, but also in its regional centres, including
regional policy advisers on indigenous peoples’ issues who are able to provide
adequate support to country offices.
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